Burton, Matthew

 From:
 Jayne Hughes

 Sent:
 06 December 2020 21:55

To: licensing

Subject: Representation regarding application for a premise licence at Newcastle under

Lyme Golf Club

Categories: Julie

This email has been received from an address outside the Council, please be very cautious when opening any attachments or clicking on any links herein.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Notice of application for a premises licence for Newcastle under Lyme Golf Club.

We are a family of four including two school aged children. We live at 9 Sneyd Avenue ST52QA and our house borders onto the golf club.

We received notification of the proposed application for the golf club and we are very concerned and wish to object to the plans.

We are concerned regarding the proposed opening hours and sale of alcohol and the public nuisance this could create. There will be an envitable increase in noise and antisocial behaviour due to alcohol in a residential area into the early hours which will disturb our children's sleep and will affect their school work. We are concerned as to where the proposed building will be located and are worried that it could affect our privacy and impact on natural light entering our premises.

The golf club already has early opening and now wants to extend openings to 0.00 and 00:30 at weekends which gives very little down time in a residential area. Surely priority in decision making should side with residents as opposed to a business wanting to profit from the sale of alcohol.

Kinda regards

http://J.M.Hughes